
Subject: Re: Cedillo Meeting
From: MT Live Entertainment <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
Date: 11/30/2017 09:52 AM
To: Darin <darin@lani.org>

Sorry Darin, Yes I'll be there

On Thu, Nov 30, 2017 at 9:36 AM, Darin <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > wrote:

Hi Ana and Don,

Marc will not be attending the meeting today so it will be you two and me.  Don, I 
know that you have specific business to discuss.  And Ana, it would be a good time to 
discuss the dumping situation behind your location.  

Let me know what you think.  I am still interested in attending.

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970 <https://maps.google.com
/?q=800+S.+Figueroa+Street,+Ste.+970%0D+Los+Angeles,+CA+90017%0D+213&entry=gmail&source=g>

Los Angeles, CA 90017 <https://maps.google.com
/?q=800+S.+Figueroa+Street,+Ste.+970%0D+Los+Angeles,+CA+90017%0D+213&entry=gmail&source=g>

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 

213/627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax

darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org>

-- 

Ana M Ricardo
President / CEO
MT Live Entertainment
1414w Pico Blvd
Los Angeles, ca 90015
(213) 550 - 9320 Cell
mtliveentertainment@gmail.com <mailto:mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
www.mtliveentertainment.com <http://www.mtliveentertainment.com>
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documents may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient you may not
read, copy, distribute or use this information.  If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message and then delete it
from your system.
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